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MARCH/APRIL 2025 REPORT 
Greetings, dear pastor and church! 
We are thankful for your continual support of our 
ministry and family. We hope you are doing well, we 
remember you in our prayers. 

GROWTH OF THE BRETHREN: 
We thank God for allowing us to witness the spiritual 
growth of the brethren who are gathering in the 
church. We have prayed for them, discipled them, and 
instructed them in the Word of God, and as a result, we 
have seen fruit: some have become church members 
and are now involved in service and soulwinning; 
others have made the decision to be baptized; and 
some are participating in Scripture memorization as 
part of our Wednesday Bible study. 

There are still some brethren who need to be discipled, 
but they have shown great interest in becoming part 
of the church and learning the biblical doctrines we 
believe. Sunday school and services, along with 
midweek gatherings, have been a great blessing, as a 
variety of spiritually nourishing topics have been 
preached and taught. 

We have also had different fellowship activities that 
encourage them to get involved and help them get to 
know one another better.

ACTIVITIES: 
Soulwinning: 

We c o n t i n u e fa i t h f u l l y w i t h o u r 
soulwinning program. We have seen 
people saved, and most of them have 
visited the church. These have been 
times when people have been receptive 
to the message of salvation. 

We’ve also had the opportunity to go to 
parks and share the gospel with both 
children and adults. 

Ladies' Activity: 
A good group of ladies from the church 
gathered for fellowship and biblical 
teaching. They were exhorted, and several 
decisions were made. 

Baptisms: 
We had been praying for the decision of 
a young lady who has been attending 
for over a year, and it was a blessing 
when she decided to take the step of 
obedience through baptism. 

We ask for your continued prayers for us 
and the church. 
God bless you! Navarrete Family
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